
Bishop Baraga Catholic School 
623 West Lincoln Avenue  

Cheboygan, Michigan 49721  
Phone: (231) 627-5608 • Fax: (231) 627-6048 

Advisory to Parents  

As Required by Michigan Department of Agriculture 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

As part of Bishop Baraga Catholic School ground's pest management program, 

pesticides are occasionally applied to the lawns. You have the right to be informed of any 

pesticide application made to the school grounds or buildings. In certain emergencies, 

pesticides may be applied without prior notice, but you will be provided notice following 

any such application. If you need prior notification, please complete the information 

below and submit to the school office. 

Name: _________________________________________________________________  

Address: _______________________________________________________________  

City: __________________________________________________________________  

Phone: 

Please contact the school office if you have any questions regarding this notice. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Kitty LaBlance 


